
 

 

Hesperian Boulevard  
Streetscape Improvement Project 

 

HOW TO CONTACT US 

 

 

The Alameda County Public Works Agency wants to keep all businesses 

informed throughout the duration of the Hesperian Boulevard Streetscape 

Improvement project.  Here are ways to stay informed:  

 

 For project updates, please visit the Alameda County Public Works Agency 

website at www.acgov.org/pwa,  select Project Updates and click on 

Hesperian Boulevard 

 

 You may also submit your questions and/or comments to Public Works at 

info@acpwa.org  

 

 You may also contact any of the project contacts below: 

 
Lupe Serrano (Public Works Agency) 
510-670-5993 
lupe@acpwa.org 

 
Steven Jones (Supervisor Wilma Chan’s Office) 
510-278-0367 
steven.jones@acgov.org  

 Castro Valley/Eden Area Chamber of Commerce 
 510-537-5300 
 info@castrovalleychambers.com 

 
As construction on the Hesperian Boulevard Streetscape Improvement Project 

begins, a new list of contact numbers will be distributed to all businesses for 

project construction information. 
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